
RYBURGH PARISH COUNCIL 
 
RYBURGH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
 
Notice of Formal Consultation on Ryburgh Pre-Submission Neighbourhood Plan 
Regulation 14 Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended) 
 
Ryburgh Neighbourhood Plan Working Group are now consulting on a Pre-Submission 
Neighbourhood Plan. This consultation will take place for a six week period commencing 12th August 
2019 and closing 23rd September 2019. 
 
The document, including relevant supporting evidence is available on our Parish website at 
www.ryburghpc or at North Norfolk District Council Website at https://www.north-
norfolk.gov.uk/ryburghpc Paper copies may be viewed at Ryburgh Village Shop, St Andrews Church 
Ryburgh or Ryburgh Memorial Hall. 
 
Your views on future development in Ryburgh are important and will inform the development of the 
Plan before it is submitted to North Norfolk District Council for independent examination. We 
encourage your participation, views and ideas on this draft Neighbourhood Plan in order to shape a 
robust document which will protect and enhance our special village. 
 
Please return completed responses to ryburghndp@gmail.com by 5pm on 23rd September 2019. 
Alternatively, responses can be returned to Ryburgh Village Shop. 
 
31St July 2019 
 
Mike Rundle.  
Secretary to the Working Group. 
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